
 
  
 

 
 

 
    

 
   

 
  

 
      

 
         

        
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 

 
  

 

 
 

 

 
 

   
   

 

POCATELLO/CHUBBUCK 
SCHOOL DISTRICT No. 25 

Bannock County 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Mary M. Vagner, Superintendent 

FROM: Bart Reed, Director of Business Operations 

DATE: May 19, 2015 

RE: TELESCOPING BLEACHERS – Highland High School 

On April 30, 2015, bids were opened for telescoping bleachers at Highland High School. Eleven 
vendors were invited to bid.  Bids from three vendors were received as shown below. The lowest 
responsible bid is highlighted. 

Vendor Bid Award 
Amount 

DeWall Construction Co. 
Pocatello, ID 

$85,900 

Montana School Equipment 
Great Falls, MT 

$87,590 

Norcon Industries 
Guadalupe, AZ 

$77,999 

Board Action Requested: Motion to award bid to Norcon Industries, in the amount of $77,999.  
This amount represents the lowest responsible bid for the project.  


